
Dear all, 

Greetings from the Xavier’s Resource Centre for the Visually Challenged (XRCVC), St. Xavier's College, Mumbai! 

We are delighted to announce that in association with the Office of RBI Ombudsman Mumbai a workshop on 

financial awareness is being organised. 

In this offline workshop we will cover the following topic. Provisions of the RBI’s Integrated Ombudsman Scheme, 

2021 will be explained in the First session of the workshop followed by a Question & Answer Session. 

The workshop shall enhance the awareness of participants on mechanisms available for redressing their grievances, 

if any, with their banks and financial institutions. Modus operandi of financial fraudsters and necessary precautions 

against such frauds shall also be explained. 

This awareness workshop is being organised under the project Inclusion and Access: The 360-degree approach of 

the XRCVC supported by the SBI Foundation COE. 

When: Saturday, 10th September from 3:00 to 4:30 PM. 

Venue: Multimedia Room (MMR), first floor, near the XIMR building, St. Xavier's College, 5, Mahapalika Marg, 

Mumbai – 400001. 

You can register at: https://forms.gle/bJPJVvYUpD83d5xi9 

 

For any queries regarding the workshop, please call us on 02235223298 / 02235223300 

You can write to - aniket@xrcvc.org 

Website: www.xrcvc.org 

We look forward to your active participation! 
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